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Dear Consultation team 
I have looked at consultation document for developing the land at Brooklands Farm, Blean. I am writing to inform 
you that I object to the proposal. 
The area cannot sustain the level of development proposed. Traffic is already a significant problem in the area. It 
would also mean the loss of our beautiful countryside and wildlife and the loss of agricultural land when we should 
be seeking to grow and sell produce locally to reduce our carbon footprint. 
I am deeply concerned about the strain this would put our current infrastructure and services under. It is almost 
impossible to find an NHs dentist and hospital waiting lists continue to be well in excess of their targets. 
sewage discharge is a significant problem in the area and the increase in housing of the magnitude proposed would 
exacerbate this further. 
For all these reasons I would like you to record that I have objected to the proposal. 
Amanda Maclean 

 

 
 




